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Good Afternoon Softball Captain, 

Thank you for registering for the 2025 Spring Softball season! 

After registering and paying for your team at the front desk at the Thomas Center, you will need 

to compile your team and complete your roster. Please follow the steps below: 

1. As the Captain of your team, you will need to complete your Roster using the hard copy 

form provided on the City of Gainesville Adult Softball website. 

2. Each of your team members will also need to complete the Release of Liability Waiver. 

3. Important: We will be holding a Captain’s Meeting on March 13, 2025, at 7:00 PM at 

Albert “Ray” Massey Park. During this meeting, we will cover important details for the 

upcoming season. Please note that both the Roster form and the Release of Liability 

Waivers are due on this date. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly at (352) 393-8527. 

Sincerely, 

CJ Hawkins 

(352)284-0777 

Recreation Assistant | Athletics 
 


